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Saints Peter and Paul Year C
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Watch Reception Mozart who invented actions to go with the poem “Today I Saw a Little Worm!’” 
https://x.com/i/status/1937160964777918862

https://x.com/i/status/1937160964777918862


Reception had a 
busy day 
practising 

reading, spelling 
words ending in 
-nt and applying 

our phonics 
when writing 

sentences. 



We also had fun printing 
minibeasts and sharpening 

our counting skills!





Year 2 Pasteur class 
really enjoyed

painting their clay



It was wonderful 
to see so many 

parents in 
Mozart on 

Tuesday 
morning. 

The children 
were proud to 

share their work.



Nursery’s 
Open Morning



Thank you to you all for your continued support



Watch Year Five Teresa's dance 
workshop led by students from

 The Saint John Henry
Newman School. 

https://x.com/i/status/1938714539643543673

https://x.com/i/status/1938714539643543673


Reception Mozart 
are enjoying 
noticing how 
quickly our 

caterpillars are 
spinning 
cocoons!



Y5 Agnesi have done an amazing job creating their self-portraits using mixed media.



Year One has 
been busy 
exploring 

teen numbers 
this week. 
Well done

 guys!



We are 
rediscovering 

kindness and team 
work in Mozart class. 

We span a spider’s 
web of kind words to 

our peers and 
worked as teams to 

create our new 
display.



In French Year 4 were learning 
how to say and write 

“I do not have ”… a particular 
pet.



The children in 
Nursery class 
have enjoyed 

using play 
dough to create 

the different 
stages of a 

caterpillar’s life 
cycle.



Nursery have also been using magnetic letters to spell out our names.



Great fun and activity in Year 
Five Teresa with Fit Kids



Watch Reception 
Mozart’s version of 
‘Today I saw a Little 

Worm!’

https://x.com/i/status/1938324821806559658

https://x.com/i/status/1938324821806559658


In RE, Year 4 were trying to place 
the events of St Paul's life in 

chronological order.



Making
 the most of 
the morning 
before the 
sun got too 

hot! 



This week, the Nursery 
children visited 

the Red Shed garden. 
They spotted a variety of 

beautiful flowers and were 
excited to see potato 

plants as well! 



It won’t be 
long before 

we’re ready to 
harvest our 

own potatoes - 
we are praying 
for a bountiful 

crop!



Our Reception children had a busy 
week-reciting a poem about worms, 

learning indoors and out, and 
practising counting skills. 

Watch them here:
https://x.com/i/status/1938263277303120102

https://x.com/i/status/1938263277303120102


It was lovely to share their achievements with 
families during Tuesday’s Open Morning!



What a lovely way 
to end the week. 

Year One has been 
looking at different 
shapes of flowers 

through 
watercolours. 

Beautiful. Have a 
lovely weekend 

children.



Please read 
and reflect 
together 
upon this 

week’s gospel. 

The theme is
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